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SPLIT ROCK LODGE

What a difference a year makes. Last year we were buried in snow and now we have none! Good for
some not so good for others. Us we start to think of fishing at SPLIT ROCK LODGE! We had a good
season last year with many new and old faces. For the first time we had guests catch fish fly fishing!
Dave caught two muskies and Nathan and Steve each caught a northern! We had leaky roofs in the
spring, so unfortunately we didn’t get the store done. It's very close and will be open this year. We have
hats, youth and adult hoodies available now. Check them out on our website.

Walleye Fishing - Opens May 19, 2012 ...Mike’s guiding for anyone interested.
Walleye started out strong and stayed fairly consistent all year. We fished the reefs in Sabaskong June
and July with good results. It was a lot easier on the gas tank then running to Miles Bay! If you could

wait out the wind in the fall, walleyes were on it! There were days we boated 15 to 20 walleyes over 20
inches!

Crappie, Northern and Bass Fishing

Where did all our crappies go? We caught some nice sized ones in September and October, but the
numbers are still down from previous years. 2012 will be the year! Northern and bass were plentiful and
big again this year!

Muskie Fishing - Opens June 16, 2012 - We have cabins available!

Mark Fredrick and Cindy Hegdahl both caught their 250" career muskie this year at SPLIT ROCK
LODGE! Way to go you two! Guests we’re seeing a ton of muskie and catching a few. One

group saw 161 and boated 25. Can you say frustration...

SPLIT ROCK MUSKIE LOGS BY NUMBER: Under 30(20) 30-35(32) 35-40(69) 40-45(61) 45-50(15)

We’ve raised our rates for 2012. Guests with deposits in by February 28™
will receive 2011 rates.

Email or Call us to make your reservations now.
splitrock@visi.com / 952-933-0626

Visit our website at: www.splitrocklodge.net

HOPE TO SEE YOU IN 2012!
FISH ON,
MIKE, LINDA, AND DUDE




